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CHOIR will sing in thé Garolina Room of the Chalfonte Hotel, Atlantic City,
N.J., Sunday, May 21st, at 8 p.m. Tomorrow a concert will be given at
Shippensburg, Pa.. the company returning to Princeton afterwards. Other
appearances are booked for the New York Schoolmasters Club (Brass Rail,
Fifth Avenue at 43rd) Saturday, May 13th, 7:30 p.m.; McCarter Theatre,
Princeton, Tuesday, May 16th, 3:30 p.m. (children's concert), and Trin-
ity Cathedral, Trenton, Sunday, May 28th, 4 p.m. The entire student
body will sing, as always, at commencement (Saturday, June 3rd, 10:30
a.m.).

BIRTHDAY of Timmy Thomas, 14, was celebrated last Friday.

FIFTH mafking i;)eriod ends tomorrow and reports will be issued next
week. The sixth and final report for the year will be distributed during
the week following commencement.

SIX teams are engaged every afternoon in rotation on the baseball diamond,
the dodgeball court or the grounds (currently the swimming pool); that is,
two teams play softball, two others dodgeball and the remaining two work
under the direction of Mr. Jones. Names of teams and their captains and
co-captains are as follows: Daydreamers, Pete Correa and Dave McMillen;
Mafia, Jimmy Walker and Jim Helmeczi; Big Wheels, Demi Wilkinson and
David Soper; Henchmen, Jerry Felton and Angelo Covino; Jaguars, Richie
Browning and Doug Arnold, and The Magnificent Nine, Jim Bellanca and
Bill Scizak.

ASSEMBLY program last Friday included two Canadian travel films, one
on hunting in Newfoundland and the other on fishing in British Columbia.
Tomorrow a third film will be shown called '"Waterway Holiday, ' which
gives a pictorial account of a family traveling the Trent and Severn River
waterway in a cabin cruiser.

SATURDAY afternoon the boys who were at school over the weekend wit-
nessed crew races on Carnegie Lake sponsored by Princeton University.

FORMER member of the faculty, Paul D. Ziegler, will be married to
Miss Anne Marie Kranz on Saturday, May 13th, in Williamsport, Pa.

WIFE of Glenn Scott, another former faculty member, died recently, The
Newsletter wishes to extend its sympathy to her family.



